
 
 

REPORT ON 
 

Session on “Why IP is Important in Academia?”  
 

 
  

   
We would like to inform you that our students and faculties have attended the, Session on 

“Why IP is Important in Academia?”  on Monday 26.04.2021 at 03.00 PM by Dr. Abhay Jere, 

Chief Innovation Officer, MoE Innovation Cell, Dr. Mohit Gambhir, Innovation Director, MoE 

Innovation Cell. This Session Institution's Innovation Council - Ministry of Education Innovation 

Cell. Students and faculties watched the session in you tube  

https://youtube.com/c/MHRDInnovationCell .  

 

The students & faculties has got some insight about the importance of intellectual property 

in academia through this session. We thank MoE Innovation cell for organizing this kind of sessions 

to motivate students & faculties.  

 

https://youtube.com/c/MHRDInnovationCell


We also thank our Principal Dr. Shadaksharappa, Management representative Dr. R. 

Arunkumar, Dr. Sivasakthi Balan, HOD’s of all department for motivating students and faculties to 

attend the session. 

 

 

 

 
Dr. K SIVASAKTHI BALAN 

Convener, IIC Cell 


